
Submitter: Leigh Schwarz 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3932 

Beavers are both iconic Oregon critters and they provide a wonderful service to 

improve the ecology of our waterways.  We all benefit when beavers are protected on 

public lands and waterways.  


